
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Cou neil 

FROM : Lori Stelzer, City Clerk~~ 
RE : Approval of Minutes- Parks Master Plan Workshop 

DATE: January 17, 2017 

At the January 10, 2017 council meeting a concern was raised regarding the December 12, 2016 
minutes of the Parks Master Plan Workshop relative to the dirt road by Willow Chase. 

After review of the audio, the minutes have been revised (highlighted) to accurately reflect 
statements made at the meeting. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 


